
Bulletin No. 1048

Friday 19th May 2023

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents

The last week has been packed with exciting trips and visits for lots of our pupils.  Tuesday was a
particularly busy day which started with a great visit from PCSO Alex Rayment, his colleague and 
‘Bobby The Bear’.  Our younger pupils enjoyed meeting Bobby The Bear, who now lives in school! Pupils 
know they can talk to Bobby if they have any worries.  Thank you to West Yorkshire Police for taking the
time to come and work with children in schools, they really enjoyed trying on real uniform, sitting in the 
police van and of course hearing the exciting siren!

Mrs Arnold and Mr Mallon visited Harrogate Ladies College where Fatimaa –Zahra (F4) and Hudson (F5) 
were presented with certificates for taking part in the writing competition.    Hudson also won a 
commendation for his super illustration and Faatima-Zahra won 3rd place overall for her age group, she 
even had her essay read out by a teacher at Harrogate Ladies College. Both pupils should be extremely 
proud of themselves, the annual competition to write about inspirational women is popular, and they 
were up against a great deal of other entries.  Thank you to their parents too for accompanying their 
children to the event, it was a special day.

The Brownlee Mini-Triathlon took place on Tuesday and all our pupils were fantastic.  Mr. Rawling & 
Miss Raw have both told me how proud they were of all the pupils, all of whom had not taken part in a 
triathlon before! Well done to you all – we hope to continue with triathlons in the future.

Form 2 pupils have been to explore the woodlands at Nell Bank, Ilkley, they really enjoyed pond-
dipping and much to their delight, they even found a rare newt with a yellow tummy! Yesterday, Form 1 
had an exciting day out at Harewood House, Leeds yesterday and loved watching the penguins.

Finally, a well done to Mr. Mallon who, not long after The London Marathon, completed The Leeds 
Marathon last weekend.  Mr. Mallon has already raised a significant amount of money for St Gemma’s 
Hospice, I think now though his legs need a little rest!

We will be seeing some of you at Holiday Club and Nursery next week, if your child would like to come 
along, please contact Mrs. Kernick or Mr. Rawling on Class Dojo.

Have a lovely Spring Bank Break and we look forward to seeing you on Monday 5th June.

Mr. Saunders& TheStaff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery











May

Monday 22nd - Friday 25th May – Holiday Club
Monday 29th May – Bank Holiday, Nursery Closed

June 

Monday 5th June – School Open to all pupils
- Bradford Road Safety Team visit to school

Friday 9th June – Junior Summer Celebrations, Bingley Arts Centre 
Wednesday 14th – Infant & Early Years Parent Welcome Evening (6.30pm-
7.30pm)
Wednesday 14th – Friday 16th UVI Yorkshire Three Peaks Challenge
Friday 16th June – The Friend’s Summer Disco

Tuesday 20th June – Summer Class Photographs
Wednesday 21st June – Nursery to Form 3 Transition Morning 
Friday 23rd June – Footsteps, Bingley Arts Centre

Tuesday 27th June – UVI Fast Forward Event at Bingley Parish Church
- Parents’ Consultations 6.00pm-8.00pm

Friday 30th June – Infant & Junior Sports Day

July

Monday 3rd July – Parents’ Consultations 4.00pm-6.00pm
Tuesday 4th July – Infant Celebrations Performance A

- Junior Transition Morning
Wednesday 5th July - Infant Celebrations Performance B
Thursday 6th July – Prize Giving Picnics for all Classes 

- Nursery trip to Hesketh Farm
Friday 7th July – School Closes for Summer
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